
 

 

                                                                                               15th October 2021 

Dear Parent/s 

The Art Department is arranging a Study Visit to Liverpool on Friday 5th 

November 2021, leaving from the school coach park at 07.30am and returning 

to school at 6.45pm.  

We will be visiting the Lucien Freud and Louise Bourgeois exhibitions at the 

Tate, the Walter Sickert exhibition at the Walker Gallery and the Anthony 

Gormley statues on Crosby Beach.   The St Luke’s Church (bombed-out) 

Memorial will also be visited. 

All of this will provide excellent primary source material to enhance the 

student’s course work.  

Students will need strong footwear and coats, a packed lunch, and a device for 

taking photographs (battery charged). 

There will be a charge of £30.00 towards the cost of travel and entrance fees, 

payable by ParentPay before Friday 29th October 2021. If you wish to discuss 

the trip please contact me in confidence. Thank you for supporting your child 

in their A level Art Course. 

Yours sincerely, 

Fiona Henson  

Head of Art 


